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09 April 2024 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
Request ID: FOI597895823 

Thank you for your request for information relating to Individuals living with Autism Spectrum
Disorder working in Coventry CIty Council..

You have requested the following information:

1. How many individuals with Autism or Autism Spectrum Disorder are employed in council
or statutory services? 

2. How many of these individuals have been referred to occupational health, the NHS, or
mental health services? 

3. How many of these individuals are on fixed-term or zero-hour contracts? 

4. How many of these individuals have been identified as experiencing 'low mood', 'anxiety',
'overwhelmed', 'stressed', or 'burnout'? 

5. How many individuals with autism are employed in positions at grade 5 or above? 

6. How many of these individuals are participating in supported employment or Project DEN
schemes? 

In response to your request, we confirm that we do not hold this information and are informing you
as per Section 1(1) of the Act. We do not record this information in a reportable format on our
system. 



For information, we publish a variety of information such as:  FOI/EIR Disclosure Log,  Publication
Scheme,  Facts about Coventry and Open Data that you may find of useful if you are looking for
information in the future. 

If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our response.
Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt of our response to
your original request – email:  infogov@coventry.gov.uk

If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information Commissioner,
who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane,
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email  icocasework@ico.org.uk.

Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.

Yours faithfully 
  
Information Governance 


